
 

CITY OF FARMINGTON  

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING  

JANAURY 25, 2024  

 

The Farmington City Council met for a special meeting on Thursday, January 25, 2024 at 

Farmington City Hall.  Mayor Pro Tem Stephen Gobush called the meeting to order at 6:00 

P.M. Council members present for roll call in addition to Stephen Gobush; Richard Burkett, 

Timothy Halbrook, Taylor Diephuis, and Kerby Fry. Mayor Browning was absent. Also 

present during the meeting was City Clerk, Alisha Davidson. The Pledge of Allegiance was 

recited.  Motion was made by Diephuis to approve the Agenda, seconded by Fry.  Motion 

carried 4-0. 

 

Council discussed invoice from Fudd Cochran for Sewer damages. Halbrook made a motion to 

approve to pay the $183.00 for sewer damages.  Motion was seconded by Burkett and carried 

4-0. 

 

Halbrook made a motion to accept the resignation of Alisha Davidson, with regrets. Diephuis 

seconded the motion and motion carried 3-0 with Fry abstaining 

 

Council discussed City Clerk and Deputy Clerk positions. Halbrook made a motion to post City 

Clerk full time position at pay range $17.00-$20.00 based on experience, and advertise position 

from January 26th through February 9th.  Diephuis seconded the motion and motion carried 3-0 

with Fry abstaining. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 P.M. 

 

Signed______________________________Mayor Pro-Tem    Date: 01/26/24 

 

 

Signed ______________________________City Clerk     Date: 01/26/24 

 


